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November 6, 2023
Dear Supporters of Homme Home:

At Homme’s Wittenberg campus we continue to conduct routine Covid testing of staff and residents. We conduct the
testing to ensure safety for our residents and staff.

Per policy any resident positive for Covid is quarantined, and Covid positive employees are isolating away from the facility.

Per CMS guidelines, visitation is allowed, however all visitors must be screened and wear masks. If a visitor is experiencing
signs and symptoms of Covid they will need to refrain from visiting.

Below is a grid of active Covid positive cases at our Wittenberg campus.

Assisted Living Residents 4
Employees (including contracted and agency staff) 5

Questions regarding Covid can be directed to Kathy Unverzagt, CBRF Administrator kathyu@homme.org. Regular
updates will be posted on www.homme.org on the COVID 19 Information Tab.

Sincerely,

Rathy Unverzagt

Kathy Unverzagt
CBRF Administrator
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